Support a BAN on Video Gambling 
Video gaming isn’t simply more gambling, it’s worse gambling.
No game is more addictive – Video gambling is often called the “crack cocaine” of gambling.

Gambling comes with a myriad of social costs – Addiction, bankruptcy, crime, domestic violence, child neglect/abuse, and suicide could increase with video gambling.  The cost is too high.  In South Carolina the costs were 7 times the amount of revenue.
Nearly one new problem gambler for each additional video gambling machine in a community, according to the New Zealand Problem Gambling Foundation.  The average cost to society is $13,586 for each pathological gambler per year.  (With 5 machines in each establishment, the cost would be almost $68,000 per year for each video gambling establishment in a municipality.)

Video gambling players spent more money on average than did participants in other forms of gambling and had a higher risk of Problem and Pathological Gambling. This risk was elevated if they reported playing weekly, spending $50 or more per session, or playing for more than an hour per session.  (Journal of Gambling Studies, August 2, 2015)

Gambling addicts commit crimes --A study in Australia found that gambling addiction was one of the key causes of workplace fraud.  Most of the crimes involved forging invoices or cash theft.
One net job is lost each year for each electronic gambling machine.  Gambling transfers consumer dollars into gambling facilities resulting in a net decrease in jobs in the overall economy.  (U. S. International Gambling Report, 2008, p. 328)  
Residents will have to LOSE $1 Million for the municipality to get $50,000.  Communities get a nickel for every $1 LOST in video gambling machines. Up to 60 percent of the money LOST in the gambling machines could leave the community—35% to terminal operators, 25% to the State. This is a terrible way to raise revenue.
Video gambling casino malls are a possibility, turning strip malls into “backdoor casinos”.  A Circuit Court judge ruled against the Illinois Gaming Board in a lawsuit filed by the Village of Homewood to allow individual video gambling businesses to occupy an entire mall.  
Making gambling more available, accessible, and acceptable in your community will increase the number of local residents gambling.   Some residents will gamble every day or several times a day in these neighborhood casinos.
Video gambling will impact the entire community, whether you gamble or not.  Other businesses will lose revenue when gamblers spend less money on groceries, cars, appliances, and retail sales.   Businesses that once opened for lunch are now open at 6:00 a.m. and close at 2:00 a.m. on week-ends so people can gamble.  Sales tax will decrease as people spend less on consumer goods.
Many municipalities that approved video gambling are trying to limit the number of machines and restrict or prevent video gambling parlors.  Many businesses have requested new liquor licenses to qualify for video gambling, and the Gaming Board has issued video gambling licenses to Laundromats, gas stations, video gambling parlors, children’s amusement centers, grocery stores, etc.
Support a BAN on Video Gambling!
